State of Palistine

Thank you Mr. President,

My delegation welcomes the Chinese delegation, and acknowledge the efforts made by the government to promote and protect human rights since their first review

we noted that the Chinese Government has drafted and issued a National Human Rights Action Plan for 2012–2015, in this regard we encourage China to fully implement the plan.

We recommend the chinese government to:

- 1- Strengthen efforts to promote and protect the rights of people living in rural areas and the situation of rural migrant workers
- 2- Improve the collecting and publishing of gender-specific data in the fields of economic and social development.
- 3-integrate human rights knowledge into relevant courses and the legal education curriculum.

Thank you